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CURRENT

• The City of Santa Rosa had a need to 

replace current existing EKG equipment 

that are no longer supported by the 

manufacturer and do not have the ability to 

upgrade to the latest technology.

• Stryker’s supply of the monitors was limited

during the COVID-19 pandemic and a 

confirmed order was needed to honor 

original delivery timeline.
2



BENEFIT

• Technologically advanced equipment.

• Additional capabilities to evaluate patient 

illnesses and treatments.

• EKG monitor can provide lifesaving 

electrical therapy for patients with cardiac 

issues. 
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PROPOSED
• Based on the importance of these 

monitor/defibrillators for emergency 

operations, the City Manager approved a 

purchase order on March 23, 2020, under 

his emergency authority.

• It is requested that Council ratify the 

purchase of 15 12-Lead EKG 

Monitor/Defibrillator Units and 

Accessories that were previously 

approved by the City Manager.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Fire and 

Finance Department and City Manager 

that the Council, by resolution, ratify the 

Purchase Order, approved by the City 

Manager under emergency authority,  

with Stryker Sales Corporation of 

Portage, Michigan, for fifteen 12-Lead 

EKG Monitors/Defibrillator Units and 

Accessories, in an amount not to exceed 

$529,750.46. 
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QUESTIONS? 
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